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STATEMENT BY THE REPRESENTATIVE OF THE MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS 
OF THE MONGOLIAN PEOPLE'S REPUBLIC

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Mongolian People's Republic 
attaches great value to the results of the regular meeting of the Committee of 
Ministers of Foreign Affairs of the Warsaw Treaty Member States which was held 
in Moscow on 24-25 March. The important documents produced at the meeting 
contained constructive and practical proposals aimed at lowering the level of 
military confrontation, implementing genuine measures for the reduction of 
armed forces and conventional armaments in Europe, furthering pan-European 
détente in all areas, and strengthening peace and security in Europe.

This is evidence of the steadfast determination of the Warsaw Treaty 
Member States to accumulate their pressing efforts in favour of the 
implementation of the major peace initiatives put forward by the socialist 
countries, in particular the Soviet proposal of 15 January 1986 and the 
proposals of the Warsaw Treaty Member States of 11 June 1986 concerning the 
elimination of nuclear and other types of weapons of mass destruction, the 
reduction of conventional armaments, the prevention of the militarization of 
space, the shaping of a comprehensive system of international security, and 
the creation of a nuclear-free and non-violent world.
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